
Legal Considerations for 
Nonprofit Organizations



Agenda

• Training on Legal Landscape of Elections for 501(c)(3) 
Nonprofits 
• Tim Mooney, senior counsel, Bolder Advocacy program of the 

Alliance for Justice

• Considerations for Federally Funded Organizations
• Gabby Ross, housing advocacy organizer, NLIHC



Welcome

Gabby Ross
Housing Advocacy Organizer 

National Low Income Housing Coalition 

gross@nlihc.org

mailto:ccooperman@nlihc.org


Monday, May 2: 
Legal Considerations

This session includes a breakdown of 
do’s and don’ts for non-profit 
organizations looking to participate in 
elections but want to be careful of 
preserving their 501(c)(3) status. The 
webinar will detail what activities are 
permissible as well as considerations for 
organizations that receive particular 
types of federal funding. 



Training on Legal Landscape 
of Elections for 501(c)(3) 
Nonprofits 

Tim Mooney
Senior Counsel

Bolder Advocacy program of the Alliance for Justice

tim.mooney@afj.org

mailto:tim.mooney@afj.org




















































Considerations for Federally 
Funded Organizations 

Gabby Ross
Housing Advocacy Organizer 

National Low Income Housing Coalition 

gross@nlihc.org

mailto:ccooperman@nlihc.org


Legal Considerations for 
Federally Funded 
Organizations

Public Housing Authorities (PHAs) CAN participate 

in voter registration activities!
• Providing household documentation of residence (e.g., address verification) to public 

housing residents upon request.

• Applying to states to operate as a voter registration agency.

• Making voter registration resources (e.g., voter registration forms) available to residents 

and (if state law allows) accepting completed voter registration application forms and 

transmitting them to election officials, as well as running PHA-initiated voter registration 

drives.

• Permitting the use of PHA community spaces to hold meetings, candidate forums, and 

voter registration.

• Collaborating with local election administrators to permit the use of PHA spaces for voter 

drop boxes and voting sites, including early voting



Legal Considerations for 
Federally Funded 
Organizations

Federal Funds Do Place Restrictions on Certain 
Organizations:

• Staff who are paid through AmeriCorps or HeadStart funding cannot participate in 
voter registration activities.

• Legal Services groups cannot participate in any election activity, even if 
nonpartisan.

• Recipients of Community Services Block Grant funding can participate in voter 
registration and engagement, but CSBG funds cannot be used.

• More information on federal funds and voter registration restrictions can be found at: 
https://bit.ly/3MAVV16

https://bit.ly/3MAVV16


Monday, May 16: 
With a Little Help from Our Friends…

The next webinar will describe the tools 
and templates housing organizations 
can use to jumpstart their election 
initiatives. Maggie Bush from the League 
of Women Voters and Dominique 
Espinoza from the Coalition on Human 
Needs, will be presenting on what kind 
of partnerships housing organizations 
can form on the local and national scale 
to launch their voter and candidate 
engagement work.



Newsletter

• National updates, field 
updates, NLIHC 
resources, research, 
upcoming and past 
events, and more!



Follow the Campaign!

Twitter: @OurHomesVotes

Facebook @OHOV2022

Email: ourhomes@nlihc.org

Website: ourhomes-ourvotes.org

mailto:ourhomes@nlihc.org



